May 24, 1993

Marc Gerken, City Engineer
City of Napoleon

W. Riverview

Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Dear Marc:

Early in January we talked on the phone about some water
problems at 205, 215 and 235 Orchard Lane with sanitary and storm
sewers.,

Since I have not heard from city operations on when they

might cut a work order for this area, I am sending vou a reminder.

1. The sanitary sewer concrete cover is off the manhole at
205 Orchard Lane. This allows surface water to run in.
2. In checking the eastbound outlet at this location, 205

Orchard, the outlet appears to be blocked by bricks and
pieces of concrete.

3. Joe Miller, my neighbor, and I checked the storm and
sanitary sewers at 235 Orchard Lane and it appears that
those lines were never separated as the other were in
Anthony Wayne Acres. This should be corrected, if so.

4, All of Orchard Lane sanitary sewers should be cleaned and
power flushed. It’s been a long time since anyone has
done it.

\//’Hjhank you for your consideration.
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cc/Mayvor Lankenau
cc/City Operations,
Jeff Marihugh



